August 23, 2001
STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD MEETING

WORKSHOP SESSION – DIVISION OF WATER RIGHTS

SEPTEMBER 5, 2001

ITEM:  12

SUBJECT:

DISCUSSION OF COMMENTS AND ANALYSIS OF STAFF’S PROPOSED RESPONSES TO COMMENTS AND SUGGESTIONS RECEIVED FROM A PREVIOUS PUBLIC MEETING ON IMPROVING THE WATER RIGHTS PROCESS  AND PROCEDURES.  

DISCUSSION:

On November 27, 2000, the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) held a public meeting to consider comments related to improving the process and procedures used in the water rights program.  Comments were received on various elements of the water rights process including:

· Applications Processing

· Compliance 

· Enforcement

· Licensing

· Hearings

· Other

The comments received, the staff analysis of comments, and the staff’s proposed responses have been formulated and are available on the Division of Water Rights website:  http://www.waterrights.swrcb.ca.gov/Workshop.  Copies of the “Analysis of the Water Rights Process and Procedures Meeting,” have been provided to all persons who submitted comments. 

The SWRCB is holding this follow-up meeting to afford individuals the opportunity to address previously received comments, the analysis of those comments, and the proposed course of action. 

POLICY ISSUE:  None.

FISCAL IMPACT:  None. 

RECOMMENDATION:  This is an informational item only. 

